
 
 

September 11, 2020 
 
 

SENT VIA EMAIL 
Tony S. Cullum 
Law Office of Tony S. Cullum, PLLC 
14 East Dale Avenue 
Flagstaff, AZ 86001 
tony@tonycullumlaw.com 
 
 Re: Telephone Conversation of September 9, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Cullum, 
 
It was a pleasure speaking to you and Randy on Wednesday, September 9, 
2020. This letter is memorializing a portion of the conversation dealing with 
mediation. 
 
I appreciate you informing me that mediation is still on the table. However, after 
speaking to my clients and finding out what they would like to do going forward, 
they feel that since we have uncovered a plethora of information regarding 
your client, spanning back many, many years, dealing with incorrect and/or 
fraudulent information; we have gone far past the stage of mediation and a trial 
is warranted to bring forth and to cause your client to answer for their 
wrongdoing and the disservice they have bestowed onto my clients. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Sherra J Kissee 
 
Sherra J Kissee, Esq. 
Kissee Solutions, PLLC 
(480) 343-3452 
sherra@kisseesolutions.com 
 


